
 

4/3/2012                                                                         - 1 -                                                                              Revised 3/2009 

Conference for Food Protection  
Executive Board Meeting Committee Report 

 
 
 
 

COMMITTEE NAME:     Strategic Planning Committee    
 
 
COUNCIL (I, II, or III):    Executive Board  
 
 
DATE OF REPORT:      March 7, 2012  
 
 
SUBMITTED BY:           Kenneth Rosenwinkel, Chair 
 
 
COMMITTEE CHARGE(S):  No current outstanding charges 
 
 
PROGRESS REPORT: 
 
Activities: 
 
 
The Strategic Planning Committee drafted a letter to be sent to the Consumer Goods Forum to assess 
interest in working together to achieve common goals.  The proposed letter was revised, signed by 
Conference Chair Sheri Morris and sent to the Consumer Goods Forum on January 4, 2012.  No response 
has been received thus far to the letter. 
     

 
 
 

   
REQUESTED ACTION BY BOARD (If Applicable):   
 
 

N/A  
 
 
 
Attachments:    Letter to Consumer Goods Forum 
                         Strategic Planning Committee Member List 
                      
 


